
Walmart just laid off 2,000 people

We’re FIGHTING BACK!

Walmart recently closed 5 stores, laying off more than 2,000 people with just hours’ 
notice. Their excuse? A national outbreak of plumbing emergencies. Only, none of the 
stores have received any permits to do the work. 

We know what’s really going on. The California Pico Rivera store that Walmart 
closed was the first store to ever go out on strike. As leaders of OUR Walmart and the 
Fight for $15 movement, Pico Rivera workers held a sit-down strike in their store and 
even participated in civil disobedience last Fall. 

Walmart closed Pico Rivera to try to silence workers who speak up for changes  
like better wages, respect on the job and access to full-time, consistent schedules. 
It’s not going to work.

This isn’t the first time Walmart has shut down a store to try to silence workers. Last 
June, the Canadian Supreme Court ruled that Walmart broke the law when it closed a 
Walmart there after workers voted to unionize. That’s why we need to fight back and 
let Walmart know, this can’t stand!

Legal Notice: UFCW and OUR Walmart have the purpose of helping Walmart employees as individuals or groups in their dealings with Walmart over labor 
rights and standards and their efforts to have Walmart publicly commit to adhere to labor rights and standards. UFCW and OUR Walmart have no intent to 
have Walmart recognize or bargain with UFCW or OUR Walmart as the representative of its employees.

Tell Walmart: 
Stop trying to silence workers! 

1) Transfer all Workers
2) guarantee compensation through the transition
3) Let them return to their store when it reopens

Bit.ly/StandWithPico


